
 

 As we come to the end of year 5, the year 5 team want to say a massive congratulations to all of the 
students in year 5 who have worked so hard this year! It has been such a pleasure to watch you all 
grow and we can’t wait to see what else you achieve in year 6!  

We hope everyone enjoys their well deserved break and hopefully we may even see some sunshine!  

Norfolk Broads 

Year 5 had an amazing time at the broads! Though 
we were met with a little rain, that didn’t stop the 

children from having an amazing time!  

We saw so much nature and developed our 
knowledge on the history of the broad.  

 

 

 

 

English  

The children have been hard at work writing and 

publishing their piece of writing on lifecycles! We 

are very excited for these to be published in our 

very own book. We know the book is going to turn 

out fantastic!  

What is your favourite lifecycle?   

Homework Expectations: 

30 minutes TTR and EdShed (this is in addition to whatever 

is completed in class) 

A minimum of 4 reads each week — please chat to your 

child about their reading as their comprehension of a text is 

vital to enjoyment and good understanding.  Please sign the 

diary  when your child reads as this helps with communica-

tion between you and your child’s class teacher.  

Maths 

In maths we have been having a look at some  

puzzles. How many squares can you spot in this 

picture?  

 


